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At St. Helen’s we learn to LOVE, love to LEARN and aspire to SERVE

so that we become Inspiring Change Makers
‘Let us consider how we may spur one another on toward love and good deeds.’

Hebrews 10:24

Dear Parent and carers,

I hope you have a wonderful Easter break, welcome back to the summer term. This term we will be exploring a

couple of enquiry questions. The first is ‘Which systems keep society running smoothly?’. Our focus will be on

History, specifically the Great Fire of London. We will be learning about different systems in our society

including the coastguard, the NHS and the fire service.

Next half term our question will be ‘Why should we live in harmony with each other and the Earth?’. We will

be learning about our changing world and the impact we are having on it and how we can preserve and look

after our world. We will be visiting the beach in July and taking part in a beach clean and session with the

Burrow Rangers.

Mrs Fidler will be cooking with Year 2 every Wednesday afternoon as part of our enrichment. They will be

learning about Jewish foods which links with the RE we will be doing at the end of the half term. Mrs Northcott

will continue to teach the class on Fridays, doing Science, Music and French.

PE is now on a Thursday and this will continue until the end of the school year. Please ensure your child is

wearing their PE on this day. They must not wear hoop earrings to school, unfortunately they won’t be able to

participate in PE wearing them.

Each week I set tasks on Bug Club and Mathletics for your child to complete at home. If you need help logging

in please come and speak with me. AR and phonically decodable books will be changed as and when your child

finishes them. Please continue to read at home several times a week, every day would be amazing!

Thank you for your support with home learning and reading. Please don’t hesitate to come and speak to us if

you have any questions or concerns.

Mrs Harding and Mrs Northcott
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